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6 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Geography Fieldwork Truro Walk – Tuesday 11 January 2022 
 
To launch our new learning topic ‘Wonderlands’, we are planning to take the children to Truro 
city centre next Tuesday 9:30 am – 11:30 am. 
 
We will follow a map around the city and look at important local landmarks.  As well as giving 
the children opportunity to practise map skills, we think it will be a really valuable experience 
for them and heighten their awareness of the abundance of important landmarks that there 
are within their local city. 
 
The children will be transported to and from Truro centre via coach, which has kindly been 
paid for by Kea School Friends. 
 
We have identified and agreed a few locations en route - including Truro Cathedral and the 
Hall for Cornwall - where we could stop and shelter and use facilities if needed. However, it 
will be very important that all children have a waterproof coat for the trip as we will spend the 
vast majority of the morning outside. Children are also welcome to bring in named wellies and 
waterproof trousers which they could put on before we leave. 
 
Please complete and return the permission slip below by Friday 7 January. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Carey 
Year 3 Teacher  
 

 
 
To the School Office 
 
Geography Field Work Walk – Tuesday 11 January 2022 
 
 
 I give permission for:  __________________________________ (insert name) to take part 
in the Geography field work Truro walk on Tuesday 11 January 2022. 
 
 
 
Signed:  ____________________________________  Date:  _______________ 
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